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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Sheriff’s Office Seeks Community’s Help in Criminal Mischief Investigation  

in the Town of Chenango 
 
The Broome County Sheriff’s Office seeking the public's help in identifying the pictured 
suspect regarding a criminal mischief investigation in the Town of Chenango.  
 
On Thursday, May 23, 2024 at approximately 5:56 AM, the pictured suspect was recorded 
driving a white pickup truck through a locked fence/gate at Nu-Look Collision on Upper Front 
Street in the Town of Chenango, breaking a lock and causing significant damage to the 
fence/gate.  
 
If you recognize this person or have any information related to this incident, please contact the 
Broome County Sheriff’s Office at 607-778-1196 and reference case number 24-13133. 
 

**All tips will remain confidential** 
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